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From:  
Sent: Thursday, 18 April 2019 8:38 AM
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Subject: Review of TPB - Terms of reference
 
Dear Review Committee.

I'd like to Express my objection regarding substantial increase in fees for both individual
non-business registration and same individual that operates business through a
company. I believe this is unfair and not reasonable.

Im annoyed and furiated by such costs being implemented for tax agents and have
been enforced by our government . I do not and many others who do not trade as a sole
trader do not invoice under individual tax agent number. When I applied for tax agent
licence for the company it was a requirement by the TPB to have individual tax agent
attached to the company, was given the option to apply for individual non business
registration for a lower fee.
It is absurd I have to pay the same fee fee twice.

Further, tax agents must maintain other professional accreditations for public practice.
There're various other fees that a tax practitioner has to pay to maintain public practice.
I beleive government/TPB should analyze all these requirements and costs attached in
the industry and look at ways to review, implement and streamline the whole process.

I look forward to seeing how these suggestions are taken into account by the review
board.

All the best!

 




